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Week 3 Newsletter 

Winter Jumpers 
 

Winter is heralding its fast approach. We are working with the circus to arrange 

jumpers for the colder months. In the meantime, please get the students to wear a 

black or navy jumper, no hood, no commercial logos. We will have news on the 

FFFC/FFFCS jumper soon. 
 

Parent Information Evening / Open Evening 
 

The 22nd May is our open evening, 5pm to 7pm. Rather than running short 10-

minute interviews, we are going to provide information and then be available to all 

parents for any discussions that are needed. For example, Jan Johnson will run a 

primary school information session in her room. The secondary teachers will be 

addressing GPAs, reporting, subject content, the school portal, school camp in 

February, Japan trip in 2024é 
 

Head Lice 
 

We have had a report of head lice this week. Can you please check your childôs hair 

for any infestation. There are many products on the market for lice removal; but 

Choice magazine states that the most effective treatment is conditioner and a lice 

comb. Itôs also the most cost effective. You will need to repeat treatment every few 

days for 10 days. 
 

Canberra Camp 
 

The whole school camp has been booked for 21st to 23rd February 2024.  The 

students will be staying at Leumeah Lodge and visiting the AIS, Parliament House, 

Questacon, Mt Stromlo, the Electoral Office among other things. The primary 

students will also visit Cockington Green and the Dinosaur Park. We are working on 

keeping the costs to a minimum.  
 

Japan Trip 
 

I am organising a trip to Japan for October 2024. This trip is open to FFFCS, WSSC 

and WMYC. Itinerary and costings are being arranged and will be advised asap.  

 
Melanie McClure | School Co-ordinator 

Flying Fruit Fly Circus School 
mmcclure@wmyc.vic.edu.au 
Ph: 02 6057 9180 

Mob: 0407 277 768 

Hedgerow Court, Wodonga, Vic, 3690 

 
¦ēÎĆÿíĀç 8ıÙĀġĚ. 

1. Monday 22nd May ï 5:00pm till 7:00pm ï Parent information evening 

2. Wednesday 31st May ï 3/4/5 Class excursion to Bonegilla 

3. Monday 12th June ï Kingôs Birthday Public Holiday 

4. Friday 23rd June ï Last day of term 2 ï School finishes 2:30pm 

5. Date to be confirmed ï Little Fruit performance. 

 

 

DONôT FORGET: 

 

Student absences 

must be entered on 

the school portal or 
emailed to: 

 
ŀŘƳƛƴϪŦǊǳƛǜƭȅǎŎƘƻƻƭ

ΦǾƛŎΦŜŘǳΦŀǳ 
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NEW FACES ON THE TRAINING FLOOR 
 

This week we are thrilled to welcome Nicci Wilks, Jesse Scott and Lachlan 

McAulay. Jesse and Lachy will be with us for the entirety of term 2 working across 

all aspects of the full-time program. Both Jesse and Lachy got their start here at the Fruities and now are 

two of three founding members of Casus Creative.  

Nicci is a director, performer and circus superstar who also got her start here at the Fruities almost 40 

years ago. Some of you may know Nicci from her Borderville performances of Tale of Two Harpies as well 

as our Teensy Top from last year. Nicci was also the incredible mind behind Circus OZ's most recent 

creation for Melbourne Comedy Festival. Nicci will be with us for the next two weeks as artistic associate 

for Spherical. 

 

Please make them feel welcome and ask them about life after Fruit Flies! 

 

      
 

 

FRUITIES ALUMNI 
 
We can't get enough of these photos by Benoit Z. Leroux of some of 

our recent alumni now performing as part of Cirque Du Soleil's newest 

creation ECHO.  

Campbell Clarke, Tom Leask and Cooper Ayton are among seven 

graduates currently working and training with Cirque in Montreal. 

 
SPHERICAL 
The stage is built, shirts are on, and rehearsals are well and truly in full 

swing for our premiere performances of Spherical. Anni Davey is leading 

the charge for this explosion of mechanical magic. Tickets are on sale at 

the Cube with fruit fly families getting a special discount.  

 

The Cube Wodonga: Friday 9 June 6.30pm, Saturday 10 June 

2.30pm & 6.30pm 

Tickets on sale here: 

https://cube.sales.ticketsearch.com/sales/salesevent/94719  

FFFC families can access $25 tickets ($10 off full price, $3 discount for 

students) using codeword spherical. When you go to book, pick the date you want to go, and then click 

´Do you have a promo codeµ underneath.     

 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
3 May - 22 June  Little Fruit Project 
9 - 10 Jun   Spherical @ The Cube Wodonga 
 
 

https://cube.sales.ticketsearch.com/sales/salesevent/94719

